

Dear Investor in Youth,

I am sending you this letter on behalf of Bay Shore Camp's Auction Committee. When we were set with the task of finding individuals that may be interested in partnering with us to make an impact in the community, you came to mind.

Bay Shore Camp is a youth summer camp located in the Thumb of Michigan. We strive to provide a positive environment for kids to have fun and experience personal growth. Last summer, Bay Shore Camp hosted over 1,000 campers during the 8 weeks of camp. Lives were changed and life-long friends were made.

In preparation for this summer's activities, our annual camp auction is gearing up as well. **Our benefit auction helps to raise money for children and youth who are unable to afford camp**, and allows them to attend for a discounted rate or for free. All auction proceeds go to the campership fund that helps to ensure no child misses out on attending camp due to financial reasons. **Last year, the auction raised \$6,000 and assisted many youth to attend.** What a blessing that was made possible by the generosity of individuals like you!

In the world we live with so much negativity and darkness, we want to offer a positive experience. **Would you consider partnering with us to impact today's youth?** You can make that a reality by donating a gift card, or new or like new item to our auction. If you have questions about what to donate, please contact us and we would be happy to help! We need to hear from you by **March 15th** to prepare for the "**LIVE**" and in person auction. Please call or use the enclosed form to mail in your information. **Your contribution does make a difference!** Every dollar raised inches us closer to impacting today's youth.

Please feel free to check out our website at https://www.bayshorecamp.org/ to learn more about Bay Shore Camp's ministry and mission. I am happy to share more information about our ministry and the benefit auction as well.

Thank you in advance for careful consideration and support. We will have the "LIVE" auction on April, 22, 2023 in the Youth Center with bids starting at 9 am. We would love to see you participate in the auction April 22nd.

Sincerely,
Liz Robinson
Auction Coordinator
989-975-0380
registrar@bayshorecamp.org